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Being involved in All-Stars requires a dedication and commitment beyond 
that required during the regular season. The All-Star Tournament is 
intensely competitive and will require a more focused and intense effort to 
succeed. Consequently, only those managers and coaches that truly desire 
to commit their time and effort to their All-Star team should participate.   
 
You have committed to being available to hold practices from the end of 
regular season play until the tournament, travel with and stay with the team 
during the tournament and until completion of tournament play.  Please 
read the statement below and confirm your willingness to participate by 
signing.   
 
SLL will pay for all manager & coach travel expenses associated with 
scheduled team travel.   
 
The SLL board of directors appreciates your commitment to our league  
and players. 

 
Manager & Coach Commitment Statement 

 
I, ________________________________________, am committed to managing/coaching 
during the 2018 Little League All-Star Tournament.  Failure to follow the 
stated commitment guidelines above may result in being removed from All-
Star Tournament participation at the boards’ request. 
 
 
 
___________________________________        _____________________ 
Manager/Coach Signature          Date 
 
 
 
Managers and coaches will not participate in All-Star play without submission of the 
commitment letter. 
 
Contact Karen Case at 738-6603 with questions. 

 


